
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Provider's Name]  

[Provider's Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

Subject: Feedback on UHC Provider Services  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback 

regarding my recent experiences with your healthcare services under 

UnitedHealthcare.  

[Insert specific feedback about your experience, including any positive 

aspects and areas for improvement. Be clear and concise in your 

observations.]  

Thank you for taking the time to consider my feedback. I believe it will 

contribute to enhancing the services provided to patients.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your UHC Member ID (if applicable)] 


